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L’ANSE CREUSE HIGH SCHOOL 
CLASS OF 2023 FAQ’S 
 

 

BABY PICTURE SUBMISSIONS 
What is the deadline for baby photos? 
We apologize for any confusion on this.  During the meeting, there seemed to be a lot of dates thrown 
out for deadlines.  The following dates are the correct deadlines.  Going forward, please reference the 
Class of 2023 Senior Calendar for all deadlines.  If the calendar happens to be revised, we will notify 
you through School Messenger and our website will be updated. 
SENIOR BABY PICTURES FOR YEARBOOK 

• Email a DIGITAL COPY ONLY to lchsseniors2023@gmail.com from January 3rd-27th 
BABY PICTURES TO DISPLAY AT LCHS 

• Submit a PRINTED COPY ONLY of your student’s baby picture (name printed on the back) 
that is no bigger than a 4x6.  Pictures can be submitted to Mrs. Perkins in the Main Office or 
dropped off in the Commons in an envelope labeled “Mrs. Perkins”.  Deadline to submit a 
printed picture is March 3rd. 

 

 
BAND APP 
How do we as parents get the Band App Information? 
The Band App Information can be found in the following areas: 

• “Class of 2023” tab on the right side of the front page of the LCHS website. 

• In previous Lancer Country News emails that can be found by accessing the “Parents” tab at 
the top of the LCHS website. 

 

 
CAP/GOWN/GRADUATION ANNOUNCEMENTS 
When the cap and gown was ordered, it says it is delivered to the school.  How do the 
students pick those up? 
Cap/Gown/Graduation Announcements will be distributed to the students in the Commons during all 
lunches on April 11th.   
 
Can graduates from the Class of 2023 use a gown from 2021 and just order a cap/tassel? 
Yes.  Current Seniors may use a graduation gown from the graduating years of 2019-2022.  Gowns 
from 2018 and older cannot be worn. 

 
 
COMMUNITY SERVICE 
My child has a community service sheet filled out from last year and it was not turned in.  Can 
it still be turned in? 
Yes, Time Logs can be turned in anytime before graduation to Mrs. Rickel in the Media Center.  We 
strongly encourage students to complete their Community Service requirements as soon as possible.  
Second Semester can tend to be quite busy for Seniors and that would be one less thing they have to 
worry about. 
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DIPLOMA HOLDS 
How do we know if our student has a fine? 
Students that have a book fine (class books and/or library books) have been given a letter informing 
them of the fine.  Parents were emailed or a letter was mailed.  In May, students will be notified by the 
appropriate department if they have a diploma hold/fine for any of the following areas:  Art, Athletics, 
Band, Books, Choir, Chromebooks, Community Service, Credit, Elevator/Locker Key, Returned 
Check, Painted Parking Spot or Parking Permits.   
 

 
GRADUATION 
Why are students receiving 7 tickets for graduation and not an even number of 8?  Does the 
graduate need to use one of the 7 tickets? 
The number of guest tickets issued is based on the capacity at Bethesda, the number of graduates 
and accounting for LCPS staff.  The graduate does not need a ticket for the graduation ceremony.  
 

 
HONOR CORDS 
Do you have to pay for cords and medals or are they given by the school? 
No, these items are taken care of by LCHS. 
 

 
LOCAL SCHOLARSHIPS 
When will information be available for the local scholarships? 
Details for Local Scholarships are being finalized and more information will be available after the 
Holiday Break.  Be sure to frequently check the LCHS Counseling Website and/or School Messenger.  
Building announcements will be made to students. 
 

 
PROM 
What date is prom? 
May 31st 
 
When will outside guest forms be available? 
April 14th 
 
Do the outside guests for prom have to be high school students? 
Guest students must be at least in the 9th grade.  Guests that are 20 years of age or older are not 
permitted to attend prom. 
 

 
SENIOR LUNCH 
When is the senior lunch? 
The senior lunch is May 25th 
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SENIOR DUES/SENIOR CLASS FUNDRAISERS 
What do the senior dues & senior class fundraisers cover? 
Senior Dues & Senior Class Fundraisers are used to help cover costs associated with the Senior 
Lunch & Prom. 
 
Is there a way to check if we paid dues already? 
Yes, contact Mrs. Perkins at ext 2181 or email her at perkiph@lc-ps.org. 

 
 
MISC 
Will there be a senior skip day? 
L’Anse Creuse Public Schools does not plan any kind of student skip day.  If a student chooses to not 
attend school on any given day, a parent can call the attendance line at LCHS to excuse their 
student’s absence. 
 
Where can I access the senior calendar? 
The calendar is located through the “Class of 2023” tab on the right side of the front page of the 
LCHS website and copies of the calendar are available in the Main Office for your student to pick-up. 
 
When is the last day of school for seniors?  
The last day of school for Seniors is May 25, 2023. 


